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Comments: I see very few changes in my issues with this plan. The entire area that you now call the eastern front

range is still listed as "prescribed burn zones". It is completely un believable that you would even consider this

anywhere in the tinder pot that the snowy range has become. You honestly cant believe that you can control a

fire! The wind comes up or changes direction and you just lost control of it. You of all people that fights these fires

on a regular basis that this is an un acceptable approach in land management. I have witnessed what you have

done to this area over the last 40 years, and I am extremely disappointed in your management of this area. I

hope you get sued frankly, I'll join it in a heart beat. 


